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COPY.
Tlood's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

5th January, 1921.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your First Entry Report
Nos 10896 on the 3. S."PENTEIFI® I shall be glad if you
will be good enough to state whether the side stringers
are fitted as shown on the plans, whether you are
correct in stating that the bulkhead on frame Ho. 70,
and the collision bulkhead extend to the awning and upper
decks respectively; whether the bottom shell plating
thicknesses have been verified as far as practicable, and
whether the %' diameter rivets in the shell plating butts
are spaced 34" or 34 diameters apart.

I am, Dear 8irs,
Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors,

MIDDLESBROUGH. Secretarye.
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